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March 20, 2023  

  

Dear Potential Graduate:  

The Graduation Committee would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your 

achievement.  We look forward to the Graduation Program that is scheduled for Monday, June 26, 

2023, at 7:00 p.m., at which time the diplomas and awards will be presented. The Graduation 

Program will take place in the gymnasium at Dr. John M. Denison Secondary School, located at 

135 Bristol Road, Newmarket.  Immediately following the Graduation Ceremony, refreshments will 

be served in the atrium.  This will give the 2023 graduating class, families/parents/guardians and 

staff an opportunity to meet, celebrate and socialize.  We hope you will plan to attend.  

Attached, you will find an invitation to the Class of 2023 Graduation Ceremony.  Due to the large size 
of our graduating class, seating will be limited to 2 tickets per graduating student. Tickets and 
gowns will be available for pick-up in the Main Office in early June.  

This year, the $40.00 fee will cover the cost of the evening.  Graduates will receive a gown, vee stole, 

cap and tassel in school colours to keep as a memento, a photo of themselves receiving their diploma, 

as well as refreshments.  If you have not already ordered your gown, please order through your School 

Cash Online account NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023.  We regret that orders received 

after this date cannot be guaranteed.  Purchase of a gown and picking up your tickets will confirm 

your attendance for the evening.  

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s Graduation Ceremony.  

Yours truly,  

Alex Corry  

Principal  

Graduation Committee Chair  

  

  

  



      


